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As the SATs exams for our Year 6 students are approaching, we
believe it is important to provide you with all the necessary
information and guidance to support your child during this
crucial time.
With this in mind, Mr. Farley, and I would like to invite all Year
6 families to a meeting where we will share the details of the
upcoming SATs and discuss ways in which you can support your
child effectively. The meeting will be held on 8th March 2024 at
3.20pm in the school hall.
During the meeting, we will explain the format of the SATs
exams. We will also discuss the importance of these exams for
your child's transition to secondary school and their future
educational journey.
We will provide useful tips and strategies to help your child
prepare for the exams. We understand that this can be a
stressful time for both students and parents, so we aim to
offer guidance on managing exam-related anxiety and
supporting your child's overall well-being during this period.

SATS MEETING YEAR 6

It brings me great pleasure to update you on the events and achievements that have taken place at our school this
past month. We have had an abundance of exciting activities and opportunities for our students to grow and flourish.
Medical Careers Day for Key Stage 2: Our Key Stage 2 students had an amazing experience during the Medical Careers
Day. They got a glimpse into the world of medicine and had the opportunity to interact with healthcare equipment. This
event allowed them to explore potential future career paths and further develop their aspirations and introduce them

to Shireland Biomedical Secondary Academy.
Bring Someone You Love to Lunchtime in EYFS: Our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) held a special event called

"Bring Someone You Love to Lunchtime". It was heartwarming to see our little ones eagerly introduce their loved ones
to their daily routines and share their school experiences. Thank you to all the family members who attended this

special occasion.
Success in Swimming in Year 2: We are proud to announce the success of our Year 2 students in their swimming lessons.

Our students have demonstrated significant improvement in their swimming abilities. 
Successful Residential and Trips: Our recent residential trip was a tremendous success. It provided our students with a

valuable opportunity to enhance their personal skills, resilience, and teamwork. 
Parents' Phonics Workshop: Our Parents' Phonics Workshop this week was really well attended. This workshop aimed to

help parents understand our phonics teaching methods and provide them with strategies to support their child's
progress at home. We highly encourage you to attend our other upcoming parent workshops and make the most of

these informative sessions. 
We are committed to providing the best possible educational experience for your children. These events and activities

are not only memorable but also provide real-life experiences and skills that will benefit them in their academic
journey and beyond.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. We value the strong partnership
between our school and our families. 

Mrs Shipley 



EASTER
ACTIVITES 

Attendance whole school -
96%

Nursery - 95.2%
Reception - 94.8%
Year 1 - 94.8%
Year 2 - 95%
Year 3 - 95.2%
Year 4 - 97.1%
Year 5 - 95.7%
Year 6 - 96.4%

ATTENDANCE

As we approach the Easter

holidays, we are excited to

announce two delightful

activities for our students at

Holyhead Primary Academy: the

EYFS, Year 1, and Year 2 Easter

Bonnet Competition, as well as

the Key Stage 2 Decorate an Egg

Competition.

The Easter Bonnet Competition

will take place during the week

beginning 18th March 2024.


